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Newsletter for WEST RYDE PUBLIC SCHOOL Community 
 
 

 

Welcome to the new Western Marketplace – a newsletter where businesses around the local area can 
advertise their services or activities. 

If you are interested in advertising your business, just email your interest to westryde-
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au to receive your ‘Western Marketplace Guidelines.’ 
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